
God has done His wonderful work this summer. 
We were able to present Teaching All Nations in 
8 churches. What a joy to meet Christians serving 
the Lord in Pennsylvania, North Carolina, 
Tennessee, Kentucky and Washington. Our 
travels allowed us to see the Smokey Mountains, 
Mt. Rainer, Gettysburg, Lancaster, PA, and 
miles of beautiful country side. We also fit in 
some family time with hiking, fishing, boating, 
swimming, games, cookouts, laughter and many 
wonderful memories. A highlight of every trip 
is Bucee’s! We’ve enjoyed being at our home 
church this month. Our weeks were busy with 
Soul winning, Missions Ministry, Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast, teaching Sunday School, and working 
in the Addiction Recovery Ministry. 

Missions University at First Baptist Church, Hammond was a time of great teaching and fellowship. Missionaries 
Mark Holmes, Ted Spears and others brought amazing messages on being an influence for Christ.

Upcoming this fall:

~Adam is speakings at then Missions Mastermind Conference 
in Bangkok. ~Partnering with a long time national pastor in 
India to disciple coverts. God has completely orchestrated this 
amazing opportunity.

~Train and establish Bible Colleges with over 150 pastors in 
India.

~ Conference in Dhaka, Bangladesh to start a Bible Institute.

~Missions Conference Guyana, South America.

~TAN will be returning to Mexico to continue the work in the 
mountain region.

2026 Kenya. Did you know there are trained national pastors 
ready to start a ministry in Kenya, and that it only takes $600 
to build a church? Please be in prayer for these endeavors. 
Our heart is to see the Gospel shared, disciples trained, and 
the cause of Christ expanded. For His Glory, weekly updates, 
videos, and prayer requests on Facebook & website.


